
Class 4 newsletter 
 16th October 2015 

What have we been doing this 

week?  
                                          
A big thank you to family members who  

visited St Thomas’ church for the Harvest  

Festival. We hope you enjoyed the songs and 

poem which we performed. After the festival, 

we were allowed to have some free ‘Golden 

Time’ for all our hard work! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English we have been writing our own stories 

about dinosaurs, concentrating on a clear  

beginning, middle and end. The children loved 

being able to think of creative and unique ideas! 

 

In maths we have been using number lines and 

hundred squares to help us with our subtraction 

calculations. We then  challenged ourselves by 

reversing our number bond knowledge to find 

subtraction facts to 10 and 20.  

What are we doing next week..? 
 
English 

In English we will be completing another session 

of exciting writing, breaking down a story and 

looking at contractions such as don’t, shouldn’t 

and can’t. We will also be doing a lot of writing 

activities that should inspire the children to learn 

more about space on our Science enrichment day 

on Tuesday.  

Maths 

In maths we will be looking at 2D and 3D shapes 

and describing them using mathematical words 

such as faces, vertices and edges. Can you find 

some objects and say what shape they are? We 

will also be creating repeating patterns using    

objects and sounds. 

 

Topic  

 

In Topic we will be looking at how children stay 

healthy and keep safe all over the world. 

 

In Geography we will be researching a dinosaur 

fossil which was found in the local area and  

presenting a news report of its discovery. 

 

In Science we will be becoming weather reporters 

and pretending we are on Look North presenting 

the weeks weather news 

 

In Art we will be continuing our Matisse inspired 

pictures. We are so proud of them! 

 

In Music this week we will be beginning to look at 

pulse.  

 

In RE we will be looking at how children are     

welcomed into the church. 

Week beginning 19th October 

 

Monday: Library books  

Tuesday: PE kit 

Wednesday: PE kit, spelling and homework books 

Thursday: Harvest Festival 9.30am in Church. 

Flapjack day, bring 50p if you would like a drink 

or flapjack at playtime 

Green group show and tell this week. Please 

bring in something which is special to you. 

 

Please remember to bring your book bag to 

school and hand in your reading record each day. 


